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This week in Ladybirds Class we….. 

▪ Made honey biscuits & played Winnie the Pooh skittles 

▪ Looked at road signs and designed our own 

▪ Made Chinese red rabbits for the new year 

▪ Used our senses to describe spiced noodles & used chopsticks to mix & pick 

them up helping the development of our fine motor skills        

▪ We have been working on recognising the first letter of our name and  

the letter formation when writing it.     

▪ Enjoyed playing in our police station in the role play area                                                                  

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will …..                                                                           

֎ Make binoculars and search for different birds outside  

֎ Make bird puppets  

֎ Making bird feeders for the garden 

֎ Measuring how much water different sized containers hold 

֎  Talk about emotions -  drawing a face to show our emotions  

֎ Talking about super powers & superhero characters  

Home learning… 

֎ Can your child spot any road signs when you are out ? What colour / shape are they  /do they  

 

have any words on and what do they mean?  

 

Can  your child take a photo / draw a picture to bring in to show 

 

 their friends?  
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